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I am a stay at home parent of two young children, by requiring me, and many in my 

same position to vote in person would effectively be taking away my right to vote. I 

would not be able to properly participate without child care. I am my children’s carer. 

This community especially would have a harder time to vote in person. Our valley is 

considered more rural and to require in person voting is wrong considering the 

amount of time, effort and funds it would take a person to spend in order to vote. In 

person voting should not be a requirement if it is also not a paid federal holiday 

where everyone is able to have the time to vote. My entire life I have been able to 

vote in the comfort and convenience of my home, taking away my choice is taking 

away my freedom.  


